
To:  Region 3 ExCom 

From:  Eric Grigorian, Region 3 Director Elect 

Subject: Director-Elect Report 

Date:  16 April 2023 

 

Hope you had great time at SoutheastCon 2023, met with new and old acquaintances and had a chance 

to learn new approached in supporting our membership.  We were very glad to host Sophie Muirhead 

and delegates from Regions 1 and 9, and IEEE staff to participate in our event.  With SoutheastCon 

almost done, I would like to thank SoutheastCon 2023 organizing committee and particularly Joe Juisai 

for his dedication had hard work to make sure that the conference was a success.  I would also like to 

support members of the Region’s Conference Committee for their support.  From Region’s perspective, 

we now have to look forward to next activities, including preparation for the upcoming VIC in Atlanta 

during first week of May and Sections Congress in Ottawa, Canada in August. 

Since our last meeting, I worked with the Area Chairs to identify Section delegates participating in 

SoutheastCon 2023 and also obtain each Section’s recommendations for the upcoming Sections 

Congress. I have supported: 

• Area Chair meetings, 

• Worked with SoutheastCon 2023 and SoutheastCon 2024 

• Supported Region’s FinCom meeting 

• Participated in Region’s SOSC meeting 

• Continued to support Region Director on other duties as assigned. 

 

 


